
 

Tribute to our shop steward a fallen hero: Juliet Dakada   
 
The PSA is deeply saddened with the loss of it’s dedicated shopsteward, Mrs Juliet Dakada who 
ensured that the PSA’s name at the Labour Court in Johannesburg is always lifted high and always 
prioritised members interests. Ms Dakada had a passion for labour related work and served members 
of her constituency diligently mostly by stepping in for their rights to ensure labour peace in the 
workplace.  
 
The PSA would like to pay tribute to the fallen hero, who was recently murdered while fighting for her 
and her granddaughter’s lives. The PSA is outraged by the senseless way she lost her life and is at a 
loss for words in describing her caliber and excellent leadership traits and offers deepest sympathy to 
the family, friends, and colleagues of the deceased. The PSA, as a staunch supporter of campaigns 
aimed at eradicating violence against women and children, is saddened by the increased wave of 
violence since the beginning of the COVID-19 lockdown. As we are entering Women’s Month, we 
urge our members and the public as a whole to stop violence against women and children, also not 
forgetting men who are abused and suffer in silence.  
 
In conclusion we would like to honour the life of Mrs Dakada , while she lived she fought the 
injustice and she died fighting for injustice in society as a whole. 
 
Rest in Power  
 
 
GENERAL MANAGER 
 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GAUTENG (JOHANNESBURG)- OFFICE OF THE CHIEF JUSTICE 
LABOUR COURT    

 

  

                                                                                                                              05-08-2020  
 


